Fountain Run Water District Minutes

Nov.19, 2024

Fountain Run Water Commissioners met in the Water Office Nov. 19th, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. for a regular
meeting.

Those present were: Vice Chairman John Pedigo, Secretary Frances Howard, Treasurer Brenda Turner
Commissioner Will Downing, Office Manager Amanda Frye, General Manager Chris Veach and visitor Clay
Downing.

It being determined a quorum was present, the meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman John Pedigo.
The minutes from last month’s meeting was read and approved motion by Brenda Turner and seconded by
Frances Howard. Unanimously approved.

Motion by Will Downing and seconded by Frances Howard to approve the Financial Reports as presented.
Invoices were available for Commissioners viewing

Commissioners was presented with an email from Julie Commack with a breakdown of services that was
done for the Water District and a bill for $4950.00. Motion by Will Downing and seconded by Frances
Howard to approve payment to Julie Commack.

Will Downing approved the purchase of a line locator and Frances Howard seconded it, all opposed motion
passed. A motion by Will Downing and seconded by Frances Howard to match the Glasgow Water
Company’s rate increase all in favor.

There being no other business the meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. by a motion from Brenda Turner
and seconded by Will Downing. Motion carried.

Amanda Frye, Office Manager Francis Howard, Secretary

Certification

I, hereby certify that the forgoing minutes were duly approved by the Board of Commissioners of
the Fountain Run Water District at a meeting held on the date shown below:

Joe Cornwell, Chairmen Date Approved



